
 
 

EMERGENCY BOIL WATER NOTICE 
Beginning immediately 
Thursday, June 6, 2019 

 
 

This EMERGENCY boil water notice is addressed to and affects the following: 
 

5719, 5731, 5745, 5771, 5781, 5791, 5815, 5825, 5841, 5851, 5863, 5865, 5871, 5755 
Estero Boulevard  
 
A boil water notice is effective immediately on Thursday, June 6, 2019 as part of the Town of Fort Myers 
Beach Waterlines Project. You are required to boil your water until a boil water rescission notice is issued 
(typically 3-5 days).  Water service is expected to be restored by 3 p.m.  
 
THEREFORE, AS A PRECAUTION, WE ADVISE THAT ALL WATER USED FOR DRINKING, COOKING, 
MAKING ICE, BRUSHING TEETH, OR WASHING DISHES BE BOILED. A rolling boil of one minute is 
sufficient.  As an alternative, bottled water may be used.  THIS “EMERGENCY BOIL WATER NOTICE” WILL 
REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL THE WORK IS COMPLETED AND A BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWS 
THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK AT WHICH TIME WE WILL ISSUE A RESCISSION NOTICE.   
 
Questions? Need more information?   
If you have any questions about this precautionary boil water notice, please contact the public information office, Cella Molnar 
& Associates, Inc. at (239) 337-1071 or email to KMolnar@cella.cc. You may also visit the website at 
www.refreshFMBeach.com. 
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